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You asked in your letter of 10 January 1986 to be kept in touch

with developments on the South Atlantic Fund, and I last wrote to you
on the subject on 8 December 1986.

2 The Trustees of the Fund met on 2 December 1987 and decided to
extend the life of the Fund by a further year, that is until
Jui?jiggq;” His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales, Patron of the
Fund, is being informed of this decision by Admiral Sir Richard Fitch,

the Chairman of Trustees.

s A press release about this extension to the life of the Fund
will be made once His Royal Highness has been informed. I should be
grateful if this information could be treated in confidence until
such time as my office lets you know otherwise.

Nigel Wicks Esq CBE
PPS/Prime Minister
10 Downing Street
SW1
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